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Dear Subscriber:  
 
Has your subscription to the Review expired? I thought that you might want another 
opportunity to continue to receive the latest developments and changes affecting the 
Medicare and Medicaid Programs and the U.S. health care system. 
 
Many new health care financing and delivery issues are under discussion nationwide 
making relevant information surrounding these issues even more vital. The Review is 
meeting the challenges of today by continually expanding into new areas of research and 
development to better serve our audiences. We continue to highlight policy and analyses 
on the latest data, approaches, and opinions from leading researchers and economic 
experts who monitor changes to the Medicare and Medicaid Programs.  
 
We’re expanding in scope and depth, even more committed to timeliness in keeping you 
informed of today’s latest changes and tomorrow’s trends within the Federal, State, and 
local governments as well as the private sector. 
 
By just printing and completing the online subscription order form , you will continue to 
receive the latest developments, changes, and challenges affecting the Medicare and 
Medicaid Programs and the U.S. health care system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Linda F. Wolf 
Editor-in-Chief 
 
 
P.S. If you have already renewed, thank you and please disregard this reminder. Your 
renewal is being processed by the U.S. Government Printing Office and your subscription 
service will be continued. 


